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Dear Chief Justice Gonzalez & Justices,

Two weeks ago was the 18 year anniversary of the day | became a WSBA member and a public
defender. I've practiced in Pierce, Thurston, and San Juan Counties. | am asking you to please adopt
the indigent defense standards proposed by the WSBA.

My own words could not better express those in the Washington Defender Association's comments,
so | merely ask you to pay especially close attention to them.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Alex Frix
Eastsound, WA
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